
Montego Parking Structure Update - April 25, 2022 

 

Hello Montego Owners, 
  
The pre-demolition work on the parking structure has been completed and demolition has begun at the 
eastern end of the structure! The contractor is doing their best to keep the dust contained with a 
firehose. Please excuse the noise and the dust. The expectation is that it will take approximately four 
weeks to complete the demo and another week to restore parking.  
  
Signs have been posted stating that the pool will be closed from April 18th – May 27

th
. Port 

Royale/Mardi Gras pool has been graciously made available for Montego residents to use. 
Please contact Safety for admittance and bring your Montego pool key as proof of 
residency. 
  
We are still collecting “ballpark” pricing from a contractor on the various replacement options before 
completing an advisory vote ballot. Your village director is planning a townhall meeting to discuss the 
options before holding the vote. More to follow on dates and times. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Henry Angelino 
CCHOA General Manager 
 


